
Creswell RC Flyers 

November 12, 2024 

 

Minutes 

1. Call to Order: Meeting was called to order by club President Kevin Taylor at 

5:00 p.m.  

 

2. Review of Minutes: Tim read the minutes from the September 2024 

meeting and were approved. 

 

3. Treasurer Report: Tim presented the treasurer’s report on behalf of Bill S. 

for the month of September including summaries of income and expenses. 

There being no further discussion, a motion to approve the Treasurer’s 

report was made and approved by the club. 

  

4. Old Business: No old business  

 

5. New Business: Details of the upcoming holiday party were discussed. The 

club will host a party for members and guests on Tuesday, December 10th 

at My Boy’s Pizza.   

 

Club meetings will move to monthly on the second Tuesday of each month 

for the winter and spring months. Meetings will be held at My Boy’s Pizza.  

 

A general discussion of the importance of avoiding flying too far south on 

the field was emphasized and members were reminded of the risks of 

losing the field if issues arise with either the full-scale pilots and/or the 

owner of the airfield.  

 

Election of new club officers for 2025 was discussed at length and 

interested members were encouraged to nominate or volunteer for 

positions. After much discussion a slate of officers was voted on and 

approved as follows: 



President elect: David Hammond 

Vice President elect: Bill Hastings 

Treasurer: Bill Schneider 

Secretary: Tim Herrmann 

Safety Officer: Keith Kopperud 

 

 

6. Show and Tell: Jim Corbett presented indoor flying of micro-RC planes. He 

brought an example of one of his planes and photos of other planes 

designed for indoor flights. Jim flies with several other pilots at Willamalane 

on Wednesdays at 12 noon weekly. 

 

7. Adjournment: Meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Remaining meeting dates for 2024: 

December 10, 2024 Tuesday 5:00 p.m. My Boys Pizza Holiday Party 

 

 


